[image: ]                                                     
                                                     Little Pips Newsletter May 2019
Thank-you to everyone who took the time to complete one of our parent questionnaires your feedback has been extremely helpful in helping the senior team plan for the coming months. Following your feedback we have spent time developing our website, you can now find copies of planning and useful documents to support your child’s learning at home on there too. 

We have recently welcomed Suzie Manning back following maternity leave; you will see Suzie within Nursery over the coming months. We also had a successful round of interviews and have welcomed Lynette Vile to our team. I have attached a photograph to this email, so you are aware of who Lynette is. 

Congratulations to Leah who completed her Early Years apprentiship last month and is now a Level three qualified member of our team.

This half-term at Nursery we will be;
*Planting seeds in the garden and watching them grow
*Learning about different life-cycles 
*Pre-schoolers will begin preparing for the move to school by taking part in activities to develop their independence
* Celebrating Glastonbury festival with our own ‘Festival week’, further details to follow 


Please remember to use the Nursery buzzer at drop off and pick up time! We understand it is human nature to kindly hold the door open for others however, to safeguard our School and Nursery it is important that staff only allow parents and visitors in and out of the building. 
Changes to late collection charges
A reminder that our new fees policy will come in to effect from Monday 3rd June. Please note there has been a significant change to our ‘late charge ‘which is charged for any late collection over ten minutes. The new policy was sent via email to all parents recently by Sue. If you did not receive one please email Hollie who can send you a copy.




Dates for your diaries 
Curry Rivel Primary School starters, September 2019, school readiness evening- Monday 17th June 4.30pm-6.00pm 
Photographer at Nursery –Friday 5th July, booking options to follow
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pre-school leavers trip – Thursday 11th July (Nursery open as usual for all other children)

A reminder, that as a school and Nursery we operate a strict 48 hour policy for all sickness and diarrhoea. We really understand at times this can be frustrating however; this really does help reduce the spread of infection!




image1.png
cof Eve
Primary School




